F.A.O Sarah Baird

| write on behalf of Hillhouse Quarry and Hillhouse Estates Ltd to confirm our support for
the asset transfer of the Dundonald Castle Visitors Centre and adjacent land from South
Ayrshire Council to the Friends of Dundonald Castle.

It will be of great value to the Friends of Dundonald Castle and will allow for the on-going
development of their educational and community activities which are a great asset to the area.

Yours Sincerely

Director
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Hillhouse Quarry, Troon, Ayrshire, KA10 7HX



